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January and February Program Report: 

Ice Rink 

The Umatilla Ice Rink closed on February 20th.  Due to the weather, the 

last day of the ice rink was actually not open to skaters. Participation at 

the ice rink dwindled at the end of the season. This may have been due to 

a variety of factors from school events to unexpected weather. Solely 

looking at transactions between 1/6 to 1/29 there were 122 transactions 

at the ice rink (includes admission and concession purchases) and 11 

between 2/3 to 2/18.  

 

Kids Bingo 

The Recreation Division hosted monthly Kids Bingo Nights throughout the 

beginning of the year. Attendance has stayed steady averaging between 10-

15 kids at each night. Parent’s stay and participate with their children.  The 

program has been popular. 

 

 

Adult Bingo 

Adult Bingo nights have been hosted twice a month since the 

beginning of the year.   The program has been wildly successful with 

the room filling each session.  Attendance per night is listed below:  

Jan 14th - 21 participants 

Jan 28th - 49 participants 

Feb 11th - 32 participants 

Feb 25th – 37 participants 

 

 

 



Mommy and Me Skate 

During this 2-hour event, this year’s Mommy and Me Skate saw over 15 

mothers and children on the ice.  The program was held on  

 

 

 

 

Intro to Ceramics 

This five-class program is filled with the maximum 10 individuals.  The 

program runs February and March. Participants learn basic hand building 

and throwing techniques. The class had high popularity filling within 2 

weeks of opening registration and a full 10 person waiting list. Additional 

classes will be rolled out later this Spring to accommodate the demand. 

 

Future Programs: 

The Recreation Division will be busy the next few months hosting a variety of programs ranging from a 

community yard sale to a disc golf tournament.  See upcoming program flyers below. 

 

 

 

 


